
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

We would like to invite you to our ‘Meet the Team’ 

Coffee Morning 

 

Grand Opening!   

Date: Thursday 18th April 2024 

Time: 10 – 11:30am 

At: College Park School @ Pimlico, Bessborough Place, 

Pimlico, London SW1V 3SE 

We would like to warmly invite you to join us so you can 

meet the team of staff who will be working with your 

child at our new site in Pimlico.Join us to find out how 

we work together with you,to support your children in 

school at this exciting time for College Park School. 

We really hope you can join us and we look forward to 

welcoming you all! 

 


